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Thursday 4th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
PTA Summer Fayre – Friday 12th July 2:15pm to 4:30pm 

 
On Friday of next week, we have our annual PTA Summer Fayre event. The Summer Fayre is 
always very popular and helps to raise funds for the school. We know many of you have enjoyed 
these fayres over the years and we hope you will once again join us. 
 
On the day, the children are allowed to come to school wearing non-uniform for no charge. At 
2:15pm, the children should be collected following normal end-of-day arrangements. If you arrive 
after 2:25pm, please come to the Office and your child will be brought to you. You are then free to 
take the children to the school field where everything will quickly be in full swing. If you are unable 
to collect your child early, they will be looked after until the end of the school day. Year 5 and 6 
children who walk home alone will not be allowed to leave school until 3:15pm unless collected by 
an adult.  
 

Children must be accompanied by a responsible adult when at the fayre. 

Finally, the long-term weather forecast looks favourable so we will do our very best to keep 
everything running until 4:30pm if we can. Please do consider sun cream or bringing 
umbrellas/rain jackets if needed.  
 
You will have seen that the PTA have a huge raffle running this year – and you will have received 
a book of tickets to sell if you can. Thank you for your support with this. There are still tickets 
available at the office if you would like more. Please see the PTA posters on the following pages 
for more information. 
 
It should be a really great afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

C. McClay    S. Halls  

Mr. C. McClay   Mrs. S. Halls 

Principal    Vice Principal 
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